Helping young people protect themselves online - June 2017
This can initially be part of a general conversation about internet safety, tailored to the age of the children and young people. 

If you ask children whether they talk to strangers online the vast majority will say ‘no’ because they think that’s what you want to hear, but it isn’t necessarily the reality. 

Give them a safe space to talk openly about these things and get them to discuss the positives, negatives and risks that may be associated with talking to others. 

Look for gaps in knowledge or understanding and keep an ear out for high-risk behaviour. 

This is information that can then be used when looking at the Digital Citizen badge for instance. 

It’s worth bearing in mind that:
· Overly restricting children’s use of technology does not protect them. 

· Confidence in our children’s use of technology only comes with understanding that technology ourselves. 

· Children need to know that we’re there for them - not to judge, but to help, support and guide. It’s vital that we let them know this. 

Info taken from a free online safety newsletter published by Alan MacKenzie
